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__________________________________________________________________________________


Dear Patient

Your medical records indicate that you are due a cervical smear test. You should have received 2 letters from the regional screening service advising you to make an appointment.

We would strongly advise regular smear checks as a way of preventing cervical cancer. Further information is available on-line at: 

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2022-11/Cervical_take_test_10_22.pdf
This is a final reminder that your smear test is due and we would encourage you to book an appointment.

You can book an appointment for a smear test at the surgery with a practice nurse

or

South Eastern HSC Trust - mornings only, by appointment tel: 028 90 413796

or

Belfast HSC Trust - by appointment tel: 028 95 045500

Ideally, please try to avoid an appointment when you will have your period as it is difficult to take a good quality smear at that time.

After you have had you smear, we should have your results back within 8 weeks and we will write to you with the results. 

If you have recently had a smear test, I would be grateful if you would let us know. If you have any problems between smear tests (such as unusual bleeding or pain), you should contact the practice to arrange a GP consultation.

Yours sincerely
Michelle Cassidy
GP Receptionist
obo Dr N Craft







